ILLINOIS

P THE PLANNING COMMITTEE Of the University
extension service met recently in the Illini
Union and recommended a program whereby
some students would take their college freshman
year in as many high schools as could find facili-
ties for them.
These local schools would assume complete
financial responsibility except for administrative



